Statement from Governor Ronnie Musgrove regarding the Amber Alert:

“Our children are our most precious resource, and we will do everything in our power to
keep them safe. Mississippi’s Amber Alert system will utilize existing emergency
resources and help reunite abducted children with their families.”



